
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 6, 2005 

 

 

 

Honorable Members of the 

West Allis Common Council  

City Hall 

West Allis, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

I am herewith reappointing Mr. Frederick Kuolt as a member of the West Allis Commission on 

Aging.  His three-year term will expire on November 1, 2008. 

 

Mr. Kuolt is widowed and resides at 2350 South 52nd Street.  He is the father of two sons and three 

stepchildren, the grandfather of eight.  He is retired from St. Luke's Hospital where he was manager 

of Financial Counseling for 19 years.  Prior to that he was with the Heil Co. for 28 years. 

 

Mr. Kuolt will continue to serve as the Chairman of the Commission on Aging.  He is also a 

member of the West Allis Block Grant Committee (formerly known as the Community 

Development Act Committee).  He is a past Member of the South West Allis Advancement 

Association and past President of the Wisconsin Medical Credit Association. 

 

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be appreciated by the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeannette Bell, 

Mayor 
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